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1st November 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you are aware, we are expecting Storm Ciaran to hit the BCP area this evening and into tomorrow. 
The MET office downgraded the storm from Amber to Yellow this afternoon but are still predicting 
strong winds. 
 
BCP have been liaising with schools this afternoon and as it stands, St Edward's will remain open for 
students tomorrow. However, if the forecasts or advice changes overnight, there may be a need to 
close the school to ensure the safety of staff and students.   
 
If we do need to close, we will communicate this to parents and carers via email and on the school 
website by 7.30am. Staff will set work for all students on TEAMS and students should treat the day as 
a working from home day.  
 
For students who use Freedom Coaches, we have been informed that they will not be running the 
service tomorrow. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Chris Barnett 
Headteacher 
 


